
 ARTHUR GARFIELD HAYS FELLOWSHIPS 
 

Second-year students with demonstrated commitment to work in civil 
liberties and civil rights and strong skills are invited to apply for 2014-2015 
Fellowships in the Arthur Garfield Hays Program.  The Program provides 3L 
students with fellowship support as they complete two substantial internships 
engaged in impact litigation, policy work, or direct services related to civil 
rights and civil liberties.  Specific areas of focus range from First Amendment 
freedoms to immigrants’ rights to criminal and racial justice issues and include 
everything in between.  Materials describing the Program and the selection 
process are available on the NYU website and in VH room 308.  
APPLICATIONS ARE DUE BY NOON ON Tuesday, FEBRUARY 18th Noon, 
2014 IN VH ROOM 308. 
 

The current Hays Fellows will discuss their experiences in the Program 
and answer your questions in the East Wing of Golding Lounge from 4:00 
p.m. to 5:00 p.m. on Monday, Feb. 3rd and again on Tuesday, Feb. 4th 
from 5:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. in the East Wing of Golding Lounge. A video of 
the Hays program will be shown. Please feel free to contact any of us if you 
have questions about the program or the application process. 
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